UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
JANUARY 4, 2010

The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held their regular monthly
meeting at the township building, 1185 Limestone Road, Russellville, PA at 7:30 P.M. on

Monday January 4, 2010.

Members present: Christine Nibouar, Sam Reyburn, David Underwood, and
Harold Bryson.

Others present: Ben Webber and Harry Shinn.

A motion was made by Sam Reyburn, seconded by Dave Underwood and
carried to nominate Chris Nibouar as Chairman of the Planning Commission for 2010.

A motion was made by Chris Nibouar, seconded by Harold Bryson and carried to
nominate Sam Reyburn as Vice-Chairman of the Planning Commission for 2010.

MINUTES - A motion was made by Harold Bryson, seconded by Sam Reyburn
and carried to approve the December 7, 2009 minutes with the correction of changing
the word “will” to “with” in the eleventh line under Oxford Produce Market Auction.

Ben Webber of Lake Roeder Hillard & Associates presented a change in property lines
for the Kings Mill Il plan. No other changes to the subdivision are proposed. They will
return to the February meeting after Ron Ragan has had a chance to review the
drawings.

ADJOURNED — Motion was made and carried to adjourn at 7:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted

David Underwood
Acting Secretary




